Public Notice


Charleston Town Planning Commission

Will Hold A Public Hearing
To hear comments on The Johnson Subdivision Preliminary Application
Located at 3226 South Probst – Charleston – Utah
Owned by Henry Johnson 
August 22nd, 2019
7:00 pm 



Charleston Town Planning Commission

Will Hold A Public Hearing
To hear comments on The Site Plan Application
Located at 2275 West 3000 South – Charleston – Utah
Owned by Kimball Strickland 
August 22nd, 2019
[bookmark: _GoBack]7:00 pm 
